

770 EAST WARM SPRINGS ROAD, SUITE 140 LAS VEGAS, NEVADA 89119

702-260-8605 702-260-8622 FAX

December 15, 1997

Tad Griffith 3064 E Patrick Lane Las Vegas, NV 89120

Dear Tad,

I want to take this opportunity to thank you for your help in making the opening ceremonies at the 1997 National Finals Rodeo such a success.

The openings have become an important part of the overall success of the NFR. When the opening ceremony goes well, the entire production seems to benefit. I greatly appreciate your talent, cooperation, and professionalism in making our Memorial Night and Women of the West openings run smoothly.

Thanks again and I wish you all the best for a successful 1998.

Sincerely,

Shawn Davis

Executive General Manager

NATIONAL FINALS RODEO